STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

BRUCE KING POST OFFICE BOX 2088
GOVERNOR STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING
December 8, 1982 SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501
(505) 827-2434

Nucorp Energy,Inc.

1250 NE Loop 410

Suite 400

San Antonio, Texas 78209

ATTENTION: R. H. Denman

RE: State #1
P-24-3N-31E
Qualy County, NM

Dear Mr. Denman:

This letter is to inform you that our office has received no Notice that the
referenced well location has been reclaimed with a regulation surface plug
and dryhole marker. If this work has been done, please notify this office
and an inspection will be made in order to close this file. Your assistance
in this matter would be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

455

Roy X Johnson
Petfoleum Geologist

REJ/dp



